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Subject: Please support housing abundance, without further delay

From: J. Bruce Fields  
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 11:37 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Please support housing abundance, without further delay 

"A2 for All" and its housing appendix lay out our problem clearly.  We need more housing. 

Local conservaƟves will keep asking us to delay.  Delay allows them to keep scaring people, in ways that will be harder 
once the reality of gradual improvement sets in. 

We've already spent a couple years on this.  Don't get bogged down in the details; this is a high-level vision, not a zoning 
map.  Please move forward tonight. 

Thank you! 

--Bruce Fields 
 2539 Prairie St 


